
Clinton Township is following the recommendations of the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention (CDC), Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS), 
and the Lenawee County Health Department in response to the confirmed cases of 
Coronavirus COVID-19 in Michigan. Clinton Township has taken steps to prevent the 
spread of Coronavirus by closing our office to the public as recommended by the state. 
There will be someone in our office during regular working hours to answer your 
questions or concerns by phone.  
 
Notice to all Clinton Township Residents 
 
Effective Monday March 23 the Clinton Township office will be closed to the public due to 
corona virus concerns.  
 
Clinton Township Board Meeting will be closed to the public until further notice. If you have 
something urgent to discuss with the board on April 13th you can call in after 7:10pm. 
 
If you have anything to discuss with the Clinton Township Board that is not urgent please 
summit by email to supervisor@twpofclinton.com or call 517 456 6701 during business hours. 
 
If you have items that require attention please call one of the following. 
 
Office hours are Monday, Wednesday and Friday 9 am to 12 noon. 
 
Building permits—517 456 4837 or Ed Engle 734 657 4353 
 
Roads—Township office 517 456 6701 or Lenawee County Road Commission 517 265 6971 
 
Treasurer-Taxes –517 456 4837 or 517 605 1255 email thompsonj1255@outlook.com  
 
Township concerns-Supervisor 517 456 6701 or 517 423 6371 
 
Clerk—517 456 6701 clerk@twpofclinton.com 
 
All other business- 517 456 6701 
 
Thank you for understanding, Clinton Township Board. 
 
Please follow government instructions on how to prevent the spread of 
coronavirus. 
 


